
WELCOME MITCHELL COMMUNITY 
We can't wait for all the fun and learning that is to

come this year! Come join the fun!

Please join us for our very 1st PTO Meeting on Tuesday,

September 17th. We meet in the Community Center at

6pm. Kids are welcome and we provide snacks!

Curriculum Night is an excellent chance for you to learn

more about your student’s day and what they will be

learning throughout the year. Meet with their teacher,

and learn more about our Mitchell community.

Visit the Book Fair in the Community Center during

Curriculum Night! We’re open!

Be sure to check out all the upcoming Volunteer and

Fundraising activities! Your help funds everything we

do: field trips, school events, teacher grants and more.
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FUNDRA I S I NG  F OR  F I E L D  TR I P S  AND  E V ENTS

TURMOIL
· Pizza! Popcorn! Sell concessions for our first movie night 

· tiny.cc/septmovienight 

· Help students shop and run the register at our Book Fair

· tiny.cc/fallbookfair  

· Sell concessions at a UofM football game

· tiny.cc/uofmvolunteer

VO LUNT E ER  OPPORTUN I T I E S
 

9/18-9/20

Facebook.com/MitchellPto/ MitchellPTOAnnArbor.org Donate to Mitchell PTO

We’re selling $5 Raffle Tickets for the

Veteran's Day Fundraising Raffle with

the PTO Thrift Shop, now until

November 5th.

We’ll be selling during Curriculum

Night and other school wide events. 

All proceeds from ticket sales come

directly back to Mitchell. 

$5 raffle ticket for you=$5 for

Mitchell PTO

http://tiny.cc/uofmvolunteer


Facebook.com/MitchellPto/ MitchellPTOAnnArbor.org Donate to Mitchell PTO

All proceeds from ticket sales come

directly back to Mitchell. 

$5 raffle ticket for you=$5 for Mitchell PTO

We have the opportunity to sell concessions at an upcoming UofM

Football game on October 5th. This has the potential to be a big

fundraiser for us, more people means more money. We won’t know the

times until game time is announced but it’s likely a full 8 hour shift with

free parking, free meal and all the excitement of the Big House. Sign up at

tiny.cc/uofmvolunteer or email us if you’re interested in helping out.

Registration for Girls on the Run began Wednesday, August 30th! Our program at

Mitchell is open to all 3rd-5th grade girls. We meet after school on Tuesdays and

Thursdays from 4:00-5:30, Sept. 30 through Dec. 5th. All registered participants

will receive a healthy snack at each lesson, along with a t-shirt, water bottle and

entry into the GOTR 5k on Sunday, November 24th. *Scholarships are available,

please contact Jan Duncan at duncanj@aaps.k12.mi.us


